Selection of Articles and Reports: Third Anniversary of the Rana Plaza Collapse, April 24, 2013

Statements

"Rana Plaza – three years later," International Labor Organization, Dhaka Office, short film, April 25, 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_474252/lang--en/index.htm

"Statement on Rana Plaza," Steering Committee, Bangladesh Accord on Fire and Building Safety, April 23, 20-16:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/04/accord-statement-on-rana-plaza-and-steering-committee-in-dhaka/

"Statement on Rana Plaza Third Anniversary," Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety, April 25, 2016: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/350-alliance-statement-on-rana-plaza-third-anniversary

"US Ambassador Marcia Bernicat's statement on the third anniversary of the Rana Plaza collapse," Dhaka, April 24, 2016:

http://photos.state.gov/libraries/bangladesh/621750/Press_Releases_2016/Amb_Bernicat_Statement_Rana_Plaza_3rd_Year_Anniversary_Apr_24_2016.pdf

"Workers demand justice on third anniversary of Rana Plaza Collapse," Industrial Global Union, April 26, 2016:

http://www.industriall-union.org/workers-demand-justice-on-third-anniversary-of-rana-plaza-collapse

Bangladesh Textile union (NGWF) protests, issues demands on Rana Plaza anniversary, Trades Union Congress (UK), April 24, 2016: https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/124876

"Rana Plaza three years on: The struggle for justice and safety is not over," Clean Clothes Campaign (Amsterdam), April 22, 2016:

http://www.cleanclothes.org/news/press-releases/2016/04/22/rana-plaza-three-years-on

Asia Monitor Resource Center (Hong Kong) and Bangladesh Occupational Safety, Health and Environment Foundation (Dhaka), "3 Years after Rana Plaza: Justice Remains Elusive," April 25, 2016:

http://www.amrc.org.hk/content/3-years-after-rana-plaza-justice-remains-elusive

"Garment workers urge justice for Rana Plaza tragedy," Solidarity Center (Dhaka), April 26, 2016:

http://www.solidaritycenter.org/garment-workers-urge-justice-rana-plaza-tragedy/

Editorial, Dhaka Tribune: "Government must play its part to make factories safer," April 26, 2016:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/editorial/2016/apr/26/government-must-play-its-part-make-factories-safer

"Statement by EU Commissioners on the 3rd anniversary of the Rana Plaza tragedy," Commissioners Malmstrom, Thyssen and Mimica, April 22, 2016: http://europa.eu/rapid/press-release_STATEMENT-16-1502_en.htm

"House Democrats issue joint statement on 3rd anniversary of Bangladesh Rana Plaza collapse," US Congressional Democrats, April 22, 2016: http://democrats.edworkforce.house.gov/press-release/house-democrats-issue-joint-statement-3rd-anniversary-bangladesh-rana-plaza-collapse

Major Reports

"Three Years Post Rana Plaza: Changes in the RMG Sector," preliminary report, ActionAid Bangladesh, April 15, 2016:

http://www.actionaid.org/sites/files/actionaid/rana_plaza_year_3.pdf

"Rana Plaza 3 Years On: Compensation, Justice and Workers' Safety," Clean Clothes Campaign (Amsterdam), April 23, 2016:

http://www.cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/rana-plaza-three-years-on-compensation-justice-and-workers-safety-full-report/view

Special selection of articles on Business & Human Rights Resource Center: "3 years on from Rana Plaza Building collapse in Bangladesh – little improvements in health & safety conditions," April 24, 2016:

http://business-humanrights.org/en/3-years-on-from-rana-plaza-building-collapse-in-bangladesh-little-improvements-in-health-safety-conditions

"The 2016 Australian Fashion Report; The truth behind the bar code," Baptist World Aid Australia, April 20, 2016:

http://www.baptistworldaid.org.au/assets/Be-Fair-Section/FashionReport.pdf

Fashion Revolution (UK), "Fashion Transparency Index," coverage in Women's Wear Daily (WWD), April 22, 2016:

http://wwd.com/fashion-news/fashion-scoops/british-mp-mary-creagh-panel-discussion-garment-workers-rights-livia-firth10415863-10415863/

"Remembering the Rana Plaza Collapse: Heart-wrenching photos from the aftermath," Niccola Bailey photos, Refinery 29, April 2016:

http://www.refinery29.uk/2016/04/108998/rana-plaza-collapse-bangladesh-anniversary-photos#slide-10

"Three years of Rana Plaza collapse," photo series from 3rd anniversary protests at the site, bdnews24.com, April 24, 2016:

http://bdnews24.com/media-en/2016/04/24/three-years-of-rana-plaza-collapse

"A western company could finally be held accountable for the Rana Plaza disaster," Michelle Chen, The Nation, April 29, 2016:

http://www.thenation.com/article/a-western-company-could-finally-be-held-accountable-for-the-rana-plaza-disaster/

News Media Coverage

"Bangladesh workers demand justice after Rana Plaza disaster," AFP news service, April 24, 2016:

http://tribune.com.pk/story/1090784/bangladesh-workers-demand-justice-after-rana-plaza-disaster/

"Time yet to heal Rana Plaza victims' families," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 25, 2016: http://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/time-yet-heal-victims-families-1214311

"Protestors in Bangladesh demand justice on Rana Plaza anniversary," DW News, April 25, 2016:

http://www.dw.com/en/protesters-in-bangladesh-demand-justice-on-rana-plaza-anniversary/a-19211006

"3 years of Rana Plaza disaster; Trial of two cases yet to start," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 24, 2016:

http://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/trial-two-cases-yet-start-1213651

"Bangladesh to launch workplace safety day around Rana Plaza anniversary," Kamran Reza Chowdhury, BenarNews, April 22, 2016: http://www.benarnews.org/english/news/bengali/Rana-Plaza-04222016163657.html

"Global brands' obligation to protect workers' right to form trade unions, "Chaumtoli Huq, The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 24, 2016:

http://www.thedailystar.net/op-ed/global-brands-obligation-protect-workers-right-form-trade-unions-1213588

"Three years after Rana Plaza disaster, Has anything changed?" New York Times, April 21, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/04/21/world/asia/21reuters-bangladesh-garments-lessons-analysis.html

"Bangladesh factory safety fixes 'far behind schedule': Investors," David Ball, The Tyee.ca, April 23, 2016:

http://thetyee.ca/News/2016/04/23/Bangladesh-Factory-Safety-Fix/

"Three years after the Rana Plaza disaster, fashion giants still have more to do on worker safety," Clare Hutchison, The Evening Standard (London), April 20, 2016: http://www.standard.co.uk/business/three-years-after-the-rana-plaza-disaster-fashion-giants-still-have-more-to-do-on-worker-safety-a3229721.html

"As Bangladesh's garment industry booms, workers struggle for better conditions," Jeremy Goldie, Global Envision, March 30, 2016:

http://www.globalenvision.org/2016/03/30/bangladeshs-garment-industry-booms-workers-struggle-better-conditions

"Little changed on anniversary of Bangladesh factory collapse: Three years later conditions for many workers still include forced overtime, unattainable production targets, unsanitary conditions." Jennifer Wells, The Toronto Star, April 22, 2016:

http://www.thestar.com/business/2016/04/22/little-changed-on-anniversary-of-bangladesh-factory-collapse-wells.html

"Tangible progress made in RMD sector after Rana Plaza, European Commission says," bdnews24.com, April 24, 2016:

http://bdnews24.com/business/2016/04/24/tangible-progress-made-in-rmg-sector-after-rana-plaza-european-commission-says

"After Rana Plaza, experts find RMG compliance better," The Financial Express (Dhaka), April 24, 2016:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2016/04/24/27495/After-Rana-Plaza,-experts-find-RMG-compliance-better

"3 years on, 5 Rana Plaza 'issues' remain unresolved, CDP says," bdnews24.com, April 24, 2016:

http://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2016/04/24/3-years-on-5-rana-plaza-issues-remain-unresolved-cpd-says

"Rana Plaza: Three years on, garment workers still exploited," Thulsi Narayanasamy, CommonDreams, April 21, 2016:

http://www.commondreams.org/views/2016/04/21/rana-plaza-three-years-garment-workers-still-exploited

"Three years after a factory collapse killed 1,130 workers, the brand is still making clothes in Bangladesh," Hilary Beaumont, Vice News, April 22, 2016: https://news.vice.com/article/three-years-after-a-factory-collapse-killed-1130-workers-this-brand-is-still-making-clothes-in-bangladesh

"Fast fashion is drowning the world. We need a Fashion Revolution," Greenpeace International, 21 April, 2016:

http://www.greenpeace.org/international/en/news/Blogs/makingwaves/fast-fashion-drowning-world-fashion-revolution/blog/56222/

"Only 5% of Australian fashion firms know origin of raw materials, says report," Calla Wahlquist, The Guardian (London), April 20, 2016: http://www.theguardian.com/business/2016/apr/21/only-5-of-australian-fashion-firms-know-origin-of-raw-materials-says-report

"The road from Rana Plaza," Niaz Alam, The Dhaka Tribune, April 24, 2016: http://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2016/04/24/3-years-on-5-rana-plaza-issues-remain-unresolved-cpd-says

"The truth behind the navy blue blouse," Francine LeFrak, Huffington Post, April 26, 2016: http://www.huffingtonpost.com/francine-lefrak/the-truth-behind-the-navy_b_9773072.html

"Project 1127's handmade scarves honor the 1,127 victims of the Rana Plaza collapse," Emily Farra, Vogue magazine, April 22, 2016: http://www.vogue.com/13429029/project-1127-handmade-scarves-rana-plaza-collapse/